
PATNA HIGH COURT LEGAL SERVICES COMMITTEE, PATNA 

NOTICE 

 

Kindly take notice that Hon’ble Supreme Court of India is organising a 

Special Lok Adalat in the Hon'ble Supreme Court from 29.07.2024 to 

03.08.2024 for the matters pending before it. All the Stakeholders like 

Government Institutions, Public Sector Undertaking and Parties to disputes 

/Interested persons who want to settle their disputes through Special Lok Adalat 

are requested to approach Bihar Legal Services Authority (Budh Marg, Patna, 

800001, 0612-2508943 , 0612-2508441, 0612-2508366 , Fax No :- 0612-

2508390 , Email :- bslsa_87@yahoo.co.in) or nearest District Legal Services 

Authority and furnish the details of case (s) before 28.07.2024. 

The parties can approach physically as well as virtually for Special 

Pre-Lok Adalat sitting in the concerned Legal Services Institutions. 

                                                                                     By order, 

                                                                              

Dated:-18.05.2024                                                                Sd/- 

                                                                    Registrar-cum-Secretary, 

Patna High Court Legal Services Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


